
July 16, 1996 

 

 

 

Mr. Robert J. Zani 

No. 328938 

Michael Unit, 8C-41 

Rt. 1, Box 4500 

Tennessee Colony, TX 75886 

 

Dear Mr. Zani: 

 

This is to acknowledge receipt of your July 1, 1996 letter.  It will be reviewed by the appropriate 

staff member. 

 

Thank you for writing. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director 


